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Fee exemption 

  This project is being done under contract with the United States Department of Defense specifically the 

Army US Space and Missile Defense Command and the Leonard Wood Institute. The USASMDC contract 

number is no. W9113M-09-C-0046. The point of contact is Dr. Larry Altgilbers, 256-955-1488. The 

Leonard Wood Institute contract no. is W911NF-07-2-0062. The point of contact is Mr. Dorsey 

Newcomb, 573-329-8502.  The specific contract and agency are considered to be government sensitive 

information along with the specific defense-related application area that this work is addressing. 

 


